Zion Baptist Church

Reverend Dr. Bruce N. Alick, Senior Pastor Elect

224 Washington Street Reading, PA 19601

Church Office: 610-376-5944 Facsimile: 610-396-1398

E-Mail: churchoffice.zbc@comcast.net



September 17, 2016

Re: Zion Baptist Church Installation Services Honoring Reverend Dr. Bruce N. Alick, Saturday, November 5th / Sunday, November 6th 2016

Our Theme:

"With Faith as our bridge, we leave the past and forge toward the future" Isaiah 43 v. 18, 19 / Ephesians 4 v. 6

Dear Pastor and Christian Friends:

The Zion Baptist Church Family of Reading, PA warmly invites you to join in the celebratory services honoring our pastor elect: Reverend Dr. Bruce N. Alick. We are blessed that our call and prayers were answered and we look forward to serving under his leadership and God's grace.

We begin our celebration on Saturday, November 5th at a banquet to be held at the Doubletree Hotel in downtown Reading. The donation is \$55 per person and there will be a choice of two entrée selections. We are honored that our guest speaker will be a past president of the National Baptist Convention, the Reverend Dr. William J. Shaw, senior pastor of the White Rock Baptist Church, Philadelphia PA.

On Sunday, November 6th the sacred service of installation will take place. The Reverend Dr. Ernest Flores of the 2nd Baptist Church will deliver the 11am message. A meal will be served to our guests between services. The service of installation will take place at 4pm with our special guest: the Reverend Dr. James S. Allen, retired pastor of the Vine Memorial Baptist Church of Philadelphia PA, a man whom Dr. Alick considers a mentor and his Father in the Ministry will bring the message and charge. It will be an honor for you to witness this special event take place and join Dr. Alick he begins a new journey.

We would be so grateful and thankful if you would attend these events and encourage Dr. Alick. The attached page will provide information how to request tickets for the banquet and also send a congratulatory message that will appear in the souvenir banquet booklet. We look forward to your attendance and support.

Because of Jesus,

Deacon Ernest E. McCray

Deacon Chairman

Sister Cathy Harris / Church Clerk / Installation Lead

Zion Baptist Church

Reverend Dr. Bruce Alick, Senior Pastor Elect

224 Washington Street Reading, PA 19601

Church Office: 610-376-5944 Facsimile: 610-396-1398

E-Mail: churchoffice.zbc@comcast.net



To order tickets for the Installation Banquet on Saturday, November 5.

Send your check made payable to:

Zion Baptist Church

Attention: Sister Cathy Harris / Installation Dinner / advertisements

224 Washington Street

Reading, PA 19601

Please advise us of your meal selection: Prime rib or crab cake.

The donation is \$55.00 per person

To send a cogratulatory message to Dr. Alick:

A full page advertisement is \$100.

One half page advertisement is \$50.00

One quarter page is \$25.00

Business cards: \$10.00

Patron lists: \$1.00 per person / \$2.00 per couple

On advertisements: please indicate if you would like us to design your greeting (your words) or if you are sending a greeting that is ready to print. No changes needed.

Please send your greeting to Cathy Harris at <u>cathy.harris@penske.com</u> or mail or fax in to the above address. Please call me with any questions at 610-796-4266 or after 4pm 610-698-4047.

We look forward to this blessed occasion for Dr. Alick and to meeting his family and friends.

Thank you very much.